
Multiplication Tables Check Meeting 

Dear Parents/Carers,

You are invited to participate in our Multiplication Tables Check meeting on Monday 18th

September at 2:45pm

This year, children in Year 4 will undertake the Government Multiplication Tables checker.

To ensure we give our children the best opportunity to achieve, you are invited to a meeting

with Mrs Scanlon. This will explain how the multiplication check works and how you can work

with school to improve your child's knowledge of their times tables.

We hope to see you all there.

Kind regards,

Mrs Scanlon

Year 5 teacher

Mrs Scanlon
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